From: Scannell, Luke W (DEC)

To: Devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: Plan Review: John Casey 3814 County Road 16
Date: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 11:19:29 AM
Attachments: Outlook-4k4hdmd5.png

Good Morning,

| have no comments on the plans provided for the John Casey project at 3814 County Road
16.

As indicated on the plans this project is under a NYSDEC Order on Consent. | have had no
involvement with this Order on Consent, but as a general statement the project should
continue to meet the requirements of that Order.

Regards,

Luke W. Scannell, PhD, P.E.
Environmental Engineer, Division of Water

New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
6274 East Avon-Lima Road, Avon, NY 14414
P: (585) 226-5427| F: (585) 226-9485 | Luke.Scannell@dec.ny.gov
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